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December 20, 2020 – Email Vote to Approve Scholarship Requests. 

 

The Scholarship Committee has approved the attached scholarships to be released.  Sam 

Stoddard made a motion to accept the committee’s recommendation and to make the addition 

to the minutes to split the scholarship award between the 2 alternates voted in the previous 

year who replaced the student board member who did not participate in the 2017 NLBRA 

finals. Paul Bottini seconded the motion.  Motion approved.    

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jodi Stoddard 

NLBRA Executive Board Secretary  
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